
Memorandum
From: 	Tim Woolf, Jonathan Raab
To:	Massachusetts Grid Modernization Steering Committee
Date:	March 14, 2013
Subject:	Preparation for April 23 Steering Committee Meeting
This memo provides a summary of the steps that we encourage Steering Committee members to take to prepare for the next Steering Committee meeting.  We encourage all members to come to the meeting prepared to provide substantive input to the discussions.
Goals, Opportunities and Barriers
We plan to continue our discussion of the goals, opportunities and barriers of grid modernization.  Please review the most recent drafts, including the redlined version offered by the Attorney General’s Office, and the language offered by the Low-Income Energy Affordability Network.  Also, if you prefer alternative language, please bring proposed language for the members to discuss.
Regulatory Model Options
Any member or group of members that wishes to submit a proposal for a regulatory model, please submit a proposal to Tim by April 9.  (This is probably not the last opportunity to submit new proposals, but the sooner we receive proposals, the more attention we will be able to give it.)
Please use the Regulatory Model Options document template for submitting your proposal.  Note that all proposals should be put into this format, including those that have been submitted to date.  Also note that a proposal does not need to be a complete “model” in order to be considered.  Just fill in those regulatory elements that pertain to your proposal.
In submitting proposals, please provide as much detail as possible.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will post the proposals, including a compilation of them all in one document, by April 16 for your review prior to the Steering Committee Meeting.  Please review these submissions prior to the April 23 Steering Committee meeting, and be prepared to discuss them at that meeting.
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